
 

         
 

(Starting on Monday 2nd July 2018) 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are pleased to inform you that the children in Year 5 will be having their swimming lessons this 

half term. The swimming lessons are part of the National Curriculum and are led by qualified instructors. 
 

 

 

The children will travel to their swimming lessons by bus. 

Can I remind you that Bermuda shorts are not acceptable and that all jewellery must be removed. We 
recommend that children wear swimming costumes or trunks. Tight fitting costumes make it easier for 
the children to learn to swim. If your child has a verruca, then a verruca sock can be worn. The children 
may bring goggles but, for testing, the instructors normally ask for them to be removed. The children are 
not permitted to bring aerosol deodorant cans or shower gels. Could I also remind you that no money 
should be sent in to spend at the baths! Thanks. 

If, for any reason, your child cannot attend, a letter must be sent into the class teacher. 

Could you please ensure that the reply slip & medical consent form is returned to school as soon as 
possible and that your child is ready on Monday 2nd July with their swimming kit and an inhaler, if 
required.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs E Morris 
Headteacher 
 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP - Please return to the class teacher with the Consent & Medical Information 
form 

I give permission for my child………………………………… to attend Swimming Lessons starting on 
Monday 2nd July 2018 for two weeks.  

 
 

The lessons will take place every afternoon for two weeks beginning 
Monday 2nd July 2018, continuing w/.c 9th July 2018.  

           Swimming Lessons at Leasowe 
 

Correct Swimwear Incorrect Swimwear 

   
 

 x 


